
 

                                                                          
 

   
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

24
th
 May 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 7

th
 of June we will be taking part in Pyjamarama which is being run by BookTrust, the 

UK’s largest children’s reading charity. 
 
Children, adults and businesses around the country are going to be spending the day in their PJs 
– all to help raise money to make sure that no child goes without a bedtime story. Too many 
children miss out on the joy of snuggling up and experiencing the comfort and warmth of bedtime 
reading. BookTrust want to make sure that these benefits are available to all children. 
 
The day will be super easy for parents/carers – there is no planning or costumes to buy or make. 
All we ask is that you bring the children to school in their PJs together with a small donation for us 
to send to BookTrust to help this wonderful cause. 
 
Staff will also be wearing their pyjamas and if you are feeling brave, you could even do the school 
run in your PJs! 
 
The children are welcome to bring their slippers to wear around school. Please ensure they have 
suitable shoes and a coat as they will be going outside at play and lunch times.  
 
We look forward to welcoming the children in their colourful pyjamas on Friday the 7

th
 of June. 

 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Miss Rodgers 
Y1 Teacher 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher 
Mrs N Kelly 
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